
 

Dear Parents, 

We have posted the following on our website. 

1. First Notice For Nursery Admission For Academic Year 2022 - 2023.  
 

  

To check kindly follow the following Path. 

1. Open the website www.donbosconaigaon.org 

2. Search for the Tab Admissions (click on it) 

3. Search for your required Section Pre – Primary - Nursery (click on it). 

4. Open the following file – 

           1. First Notice For Nursery Admission For Academic Year 2022 - 2023.  
 
 

 
Thanking you, 

Fr. Anthony Fonseca 

Principal. 

 

 

 

https://www.rediffmail.com/cgi-bin/red.cgi?red=http%3A%2F%2Fwww%2Edonbosconaigaon%2Eorg&isImage=0&BlockImage=0&rediffng=0&rogue=5b2126bdabfa01632dcc9c90eb8696da1e211579&rdf=UGsJagZ1UiQHOQBlB2Y=

